From: Susan Lord < >

Sent: November-25-14 11:45 AM

To: Macdonald, Greg

Cc: John, Edward; 'Richard Hogg'

Subject: FuturePlans

Hello Greg,

We are writing this letter, after having discussed verbally with you; the plans for road extensions in our neighborhood (Chapel Estates I believe it's called?).

It our understanding, that plans for a new High school will be moving forward, beginning in the year 2015.

According to the map we were sent; it will be located somewhere behind the Easterly houses on Turquoise Drive.

The Elementary school Ray Lewis, is already in place behind the Westerly houses on Turquoise Drive (as well as a new Park).

Our neighborhood consists of Arrowhead, Gershwin, Wagner and Turquoise .

Gershwin and Turquoise, are actual Cul de SacsWagner and Arrowhead are currently dead ends.

We think that although the neighborhood roads are potentially to be opened up/extended – that this should not include all of the aforementioned roads.

This, from a traffic, and monetary perspective.

We strongly suggest, that if we have to be linked to Ray Lewis survey: that Arrowhead be opened up, to continue/link to the other street called Arrowhead (currently accessible from Upr. Wentworth).

This is already confusing to have two streets with an identical name???

Arrowhead would then be the gateway to Ray Lewis and the survey it is situated in.

Turquoise would not have to be opened up to Vineburg......especially considering there are only about 10 houses slated to be built along there.

Secondly, if any road has to be opened up to link Chapel estates to the new High school.....it should be Wagner only.

Thank you,

Susan and Richard Hogg 20 Turquoise Dr. Hamilton, ON L8W 4A4